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Did you know? 

If you claim one of the following benefits then  ​may be entitled to free school meals, free 

school uniform or discounted music tuition, free school photographs and more? 

● Income Support 

● Income Based Job Seekers Allowance 

● Child Tax Credit Only (with income up to £16,190) with no element of Working Tax Credit 

● National Asylum Seekers Support 

● Guarantee Element of the State Pension Credit 

● Employment and Support Allowance (income related) 

● Universal Credit (income dependant) 

If you are in receipt of one or more of the above benefits, then please apply for Free School Meals at the 

following link: 

https://northamptonshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_free_school_meals#_ga=2.21438754

3.1562779712.1605273733-167487389.1605273733 

The application form should only take approximately 5-10 minutes and you should receive a decision 

almost instantly. 

If you are accepted, your child will start to receive free school meals and will also qualify for our new Pupil 

Premium Package. 

What is Pupil Premium? 

The pupil premium is additional school funding for disadvantaged children. It is paid directly to your child's 

school to improve the quality of their education. 

The Grange School is very passionate about providing all children the best education possible. Therefore we urge 

anyone that feels that they may be eligible to apply. This will help us to help your children. 

If you are accepted for Free School Meals, please send a copy of your acceptance email to 

miss.sutherland@thegrangeschooldaventry.net​ . I will then send you further details on how you can 

benefit from our new Pupil Premium package. 

 

https://northamptonshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_free_school_meals#_ga=2.214387543.1562779712.1605273733-167487389.1605273733
https://northamptonshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_free_school_meals#_ga=2.214387543.1562779712.1605273733-167487389.1605273733


If you need any support completing the application form please email me directly and I contact you to 

discuss this. 

If your child is already in receipt of Pupil Premium, then you will have already received an email this 

afternoon and you do not need to reapply. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kind Regards 

Miss Amy Sutherland 

The Grange School 

miss.sutherland@thegrangeschooldaventry.net 

 


